
OLD STUDENTS ASSOCIATION DAY - 24th December, 2022 

REPORT 

(24-12-2022) 

KBN Omni Students Alumni Association (KOSA) celebrated KOSA Day on 24th 

December, 2022. This event marked a significant reunion of alumni from various 

batches, since date of college establishment (1965) and it provided an opportunity to 

celebrate our shared memories, achievements, and contributions to our alma mater. 

Sri D.P. Ramakrishna, president, Smt. D. Sujatha-Vice President, Sri J. Naga 

Srinivasa Rao-General Secretary, Sri D. Hemachandra Rao-Joint Secretary, Sri. N. 

Srinivasa Rao-Treasurer and all the executive members collectively organised this 

event. Sri. M. Mudili Sanjivi and Sri Suhas, notable cine actors, graced the occasion as 

the Chief Guest and Guest of Honour, respectively. 

The day began with a warm welcome at the college entrance, where alumni were 

greeted by the current students and event volunteers. A Registration desk was set up to 

facilitate smooth check-ins, distribute event badges, and collect donations for the 

association. 

A guided Campus Tour was organized for the alumni, led by current students. It 

allowed the alumni to revisit their old classrooms, libraries, and other familiar spots 

while learning about the recent developments and upgrades made to the campus. 

A panel discussion featuring distinguished alumni was held in the college 

auditorium. The panelists shared their experiences and insights, focusing on their 

career journeys and the role their education at KBN College played in their success. The 

discussion was engaging and insightful, providing valuable advice to current students. 



At the event, the alumni honored the former principals with a special felicitation 

and outstanding alumni were recognized and awarded for their contributions to their 

respective fields and the community. These awards served as an inspiration for current 

students, showcasing the potential for success that can be achieved after graduation 

from KBN College. 

To add a touch of entertainment to the event, a variety of cultural performances 

were presented by both alumni and current students. These performances included 

dance, music, and drama, showcasing the diverse talents within our community. 

The event provided ample networking opportunities for alumni to reconnect with 

old friends and forge new connections. A designated area was set up for alumni to 

exchange contact information and ideas, fostering a sense of camaraderie among 

attendees. 

To support the association's initiatives and ongoing projects, a fundraising drive 

was conducted throughout the day. Alumni generously contributed to the cause, 

ensuring that the association can continue its mission to support the college and its 

students. 

The KBN College Old Students Association Day was a resounding success, 

bringing together alumni from various walks of life and generations. It celebrated our 

shared history, achievements, and the enduring bond that ties us to our beloved college. 

The event served as a reminder of the importance of giving back to our educational 

institution and nurturing the next generation of leaders. We extend our gratitude to all 

the alumni, volunteers, and college staff who made this event possible. We look forward 

to future reunions and the continued growth and success of our association. 
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